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MIDYEAR IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW OF SCHOOL-BASED
FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP) FY 2023

OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisor, CID and SGOD

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors/ Coordinating Principals
Select Public Secondary School Heads

District Nurses

All Others Concerned

. Relative to the implementation of the School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) for

Fiscal Year 2023, this Office will conduct Midyear Implementation Review of
School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) FY 2023 on December 6-7, 2023 at
Seasons Hotel and Convention Center, San Roque. San Jose, Occidental Mindoro.

The activity aims to:

a. provide the participants update on the status of implementation of the School-
Based Feeding Program and other health and nutrition programs;

b. identify issues and concerns on SBFP implementation covering the period of
September to December, 2023; and

c. determine needed adjustments/ recommendations to address the gaps.

The participants to this activity are the SGOD Chief, Senior Education Programs
Specialist (SEPS) of Planning and Research Section (PRS), Monitoring and
Evaluation (M&E) Representative and all School Health and Nutrition Personnel.

Travelling, food and accommodation of participants shall be charged against
SBFP-PSF funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations. :

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

LOIDA P. ADORNADO, PhD, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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